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PRESS RELEASE

For Immediate Release 





December 1, 2009
Managing Director of NCB Capital Markets Limited demits office
NCB Capital Markets Limited Managing Director Christopher Williams has resigned his position effective January 31, 2010. 
 
Charged with the responsibility to strategically lead, grow and manage the wealth management business of National Commercial Bank Jamaica Limited, NCB Capital Markets Limited, under Chris’ guidance, has grown into one of Jamaica’s most successful securities dealer and brokerage house. 
 
“Chris has spent the last six (6) years ably leading his team. We wish to acknowledge the sustained growth of the wealth management subsidiary to date and the contribution it has made, under his stewardship, to the strong performance of our Group.” expressed Patrick Hylton, NCB Group Managing Director.  “As he leaves to continue his professional development, we wish him the very best and thank him for the time spent with us”. 
 
“Working at NCB has been a tremendously rewarding experience for me and one that has prepared me adequately to pursue the new challenges that I have set myself. I am excited at the future prospects and I want to thank the Bank and my wealth management team for affording me the opportunity to have contributed to building such a strong Jamaican brand” said Mr. Williams about his planned departure. 
 
The Bank has embarked on its plans for a replacement at NCB Capital Markets in time for Chris’ departure. Until then he remains in charge of the day to day running of the subsidiary. 
 
-End-
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